
From: Stacy Thomas [mailto:stacy_c@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 8:55 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: SE 20th reclassification  
 
Stop being lazy and follow your own policy and regulations. This is absurd and the worst of our bureaucratic 
system. Your rational is based on the fact you currently are not regulating use, that justifies reclassification. 
We suffer for your lack of oversight currently. Your reclassification is simply unjustified at best and 
completely hypocrite at worst. Do your job and preserve 20th Ave., our children's route to school and our 
livability. Stop being a lazy regulator, do your job, take responsibility to do the right thing. I will vote 
accordingly if you throw us away. I have grown increasingly disillusioned with the City and its short sighted 
decisions. This is no longer a leadership I trust, and this is coming from a left leaning democrat who works for 
public agencies. Your public involvement is lip service, a joke, shameful. I never thought I would want to live 
anywhere other than Portland. Now I would gratefully live anywhere else. The leadership has let my entire 
neighborhood down. We are sickened. Shame on all of you....PBOT, Leah Treat and City of Portland. Beyond 
disappointing. You have lost a champion and a friend.  
 
-Stacy Thomas 
1834 SE 20th Ave 
Portland OR 97214 
 


